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This week the children have been:  

 Multiplying 3 and 4-digit numbers by 2-digit numbers using a formal method 

 Discovering how the moon orbits around the earth 

 Using the ipads to produce films to describe how we get day and night and how the sun appears to move across the sky 

during the day 

 Researching Galileo 

 Designing our own planet 
 Using brackets, dashes and commas in our writing 

 

Next week the children will be: 

 Investigation the Theories of Galileo and Aristotle in science 

 Dividing 4-digit numbers and using remainders 

 Using conjunction in French 

 Understanding what racism is in PSHE 

 

Homework 

Spellings 
Spellings for the week have been set in class today and the children will have a chance to work on them in school and at home. They 
will be tested in school on Fridays. 
Homework 
This week the homework will be Maths. It is a consolidation of what we have been doing in class this week - Multiplication. If there 

are any problems please encourage your children to come and speak with a member of the Year 5 teaching team and we will help 

them. It is due to be completed by Friday 24th January. 

Extra optional homework 

We have really been enjoying our English work linked to the question ‘Do aliens exist?’, and many of the children have expressed a 

keen interest in having an ‘Invent an Alien’ homework!  (Yes – they have actually requested homework!)  If they would like to 

participate, then they may create an alien in any way they choose (eg illustration, playdough, lego, k-nex, papier mache, whatever 

they like) and bring it in to share with the class next week 

Reading 

Remember, regular reading is so important.  The children have been given a Book Bingo sheet, which challenges them to read a 

range of texts in a variety of settings out of school.  When they sign a challenge off, they should bring the sheet into school and they 

will be rewarded with house points! 

Buster’s Book Club 

Target time for Year 5 is 20 mins every Wednesday. Don’t forget to sign the bookmark. 
 

 

Further information and Key Events 

Space Homework 
The children have brought in some amazing homework in response to last week’s homework. Well done everyone. 
PE 
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This term PE lessons will be on Mondays and Fridays. 
Parent Voice 
Next Parent voice is on 3rd February at 2pm. 
Class 5 assembly 
This will be on 20th March. 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend - The Year 5 Teaching Team. 


